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PLANO, Texas (March 3, 2023) – Toyota is conducting a safety recall involving certain 2022 and 2023 Tundra
vehicles in the U.S. Approximately 130,000 vehicles are involved in this safety recall. Some of the subject
vehicles may be equipped with an optional Toyota genuine truck bed accessory tonneau cover that can detach
from the vehicle while driving. A tonneau cover that detaches from a vehicle could increase the risk of a crash or
injury.

Owners of the subject vehicles will be sent a notification requesting them to confirm if the optional Toyota
genuine truck bed accessory tonneau cover is equipped on their vehicle. If their vehicle is equipped with the
subject tonneau cover, they will be instructed to remove the cover until the remedy is available and
implemented. Owners will be contacted again when the remedy is available.

Owners of involved vehicles will be notified by late March 2023.

Information about automotive recalls, including but not limited to the list of involved vehicles, is current as of
today’s filing date and is subject to change thereafter. To see if your vehicle is involved in a safety recall visit
Toyota.com/recall or nhtsa.gov/recalls and enter your Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) or license plate
information.

For any additional questions, customer support is also available by calling the Toyota Brand Engagement Center
(1-800-331-4331) for Toyota vehicles.

https://www.toyota.com/recall
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls

